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** Today- Emergency 2nd collection for victims of the 2016 Louisiana Floods** 
Archbishop Joseph E. Kurtz, D.D., President of the USCCB, asks that this emergency collection be taken on 
September 18.  The collection will be used both to support the humanitarian efforts of Catholic Charities USA and to 
provide pastoral and rebuilding support to impacted dioceses.  As many as 60,000 homes have been damaged, with 
nearly 20,000 people being rescued from flood waters.  Join in being a visible witness to the healing presence of 
Jesus alive in the world. Whether your donation is large or small, let us also be sure those suffering feel the power of 
our prayer to sustain them in the difficult days ahead. 
 

Faith Formation Classes 
This is a reminder that we do not have Faith Formation class on Sunday, September 18th.  Also, we will not have 
class on September 26th, nor October 2nd.  (due to Rummage Sale activities and Donut Sunday).  Our next class will 
be October 9.  We are off to a great start.  We look forward to seeing you at church.  Please call or e-mail if you 
have any questions:  Dale Wingate  203 676 3975. 
 

Calling all Parish Members:St. Paul's Giant Rummage Needs You! 
Volunteer your time and talent to help our parish at St. Paul’s upcoming Giant Rummage Sale. To make this huge 
fundraiser a success, everyone in the parish—men and women, alike—needs to help out.  
 ·      Move and Organize: 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Thursday, September 15, through Saturday, September 17: help move 
and organize items donated during the summer from storage units to the Finn Center. NOTE: Especially needed here 
are men willing to help with lifting and transporting heavier pieces such as furniture. 
 ·     Donate and Set Up: Noon to 4 p.m., Sunday, September 18, and 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., daily through Thursday, 
September 22: bring items you are donating for the sale to the Finn Center, and/or help out accepting, pricing and 
organizing items being donated. 
·      Staff the Sale: Volunteer to help during the sale. 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Friday, September 23, and 8 a.m. to noon, 
Saturday, September 24. 
 ·      Clean Up: Join the cleanup crew after the sale ends on Saturday, September 24.For more information, contact 
Althea Rowan, 512-715-2450; Brenda Kerr, 830-385-9584, or Leslie McCallick, 512-753-9529.  Help out and make 
a difference! 

 
St. Paul the Apostle Bible Study 

Our St. Paul the Apostle Ladies Bible Study will meet on September 19th at 3:00 in the Finn Center.  Books and 
schedules will be distributed.  Our study for the fall will be A Biblical Walk Through the Mass by Edward Sri. Due 
to the rummage sale, the lessons will not start until October 03.  New comers are welcome!  If you have not signed 
up and wish to participate, please contact KK Rice at kkrice1449@gmail.com or 596-1449 

 
 

St. Paul the Apostle Women's Book Club 
St. Paul the Apostle Women's Book Club meets the 3rd Thursday of the month at 3:00 in the Finn Center.  The 
October selection is: When God Winks: How the Power of Coincidence Guides Your Life  
by Squire Rushnell.  Our moderator will be Sue Olfers.  The November selection is All the Light We Cannot See   
by Anthony Doerr.  Our moderator will be Marie D'Arcy.   If you have any questions you may contact Claudia 
Haydon at 598-9364 or c.ehaydon23@gmail.com.  Please join us! 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
The annual Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) meetings will begin October 5th, 2016, from 7pm to 8pm in 
the Church Sacristy.  This initial “Inquiry” period is a time to seek and reflect on God and the Catholic Church; to 
ask questions in an open, friendly environment.  RCIA is for all Adults, unbaptized or baptized (but have not 
received all sacraments) who are considering joining the Catholic Church.  For any questions, call RCIA 
Coordinators Brian & Nonny Limoges at 806-570-8337 or email at nlimoges19@gmail.com 

 
***Save the Date*** 

Father Robert Cary CSP, will conduct a mission on "Praying  the Our Father" on October 31st -
November 2nd.  Please mark your calendars and plan to attend. 

 
Men of Faith Guest Speaker 

The Men of Faith are pleased to announce the speaker for their next event will be former Muslim-turned-Christian, 
Samer Mohammed.  He will speak about his vivid transformation to Christianity. Men and women from The Church 
at Horseshoe Bay and St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church are invited.  This event will be held on Tuesday, October 
11 at 6.00 p.m.. at the Church of Horseshoe Bay.  A short social period staring Starbucks coffee and world famous 
Blue Bonnet pie will be served prior to the lecture.  Tickets cost $5.00 .For Saint Paul members, a Men of Faith 
member will make tickets available or they can be purchased at the Church of Horseshoe Bay office beginning 
September 26th.  Questions & Tickets contact: Dick Heilman (830)598-6491  or  Bill Bedortha (830)598-5930 

 
 
 
 

Thank you for your generous contributions totaling $8,439.00 

25th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
September 18th, 2016 

              THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
Conference of St. John/St. Paul Catholic Churches 
Serving the needy in zip codes 78654 and 78657 
Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information. 
 
ANNUAL FRIENDS OF THE POOR WALK 
Parishioners and members of the community are invited to the Friends of the Poor 
Walk to be held on September 24th at the Marble Falls Market Day on Main Street. 
Registration is at 9:00 am and the walk begins at 10:00 am at the SVdP booth, and will 
progress around Main Street. This walk is the Conference's annual event to raise much 
needed funds and awareness for serving the needy in our area.  If you prefer to register 
on-line as a walker or donor, please go to either https://www.svdpusa.net/walk/1473 or 
https://www.svdpusa.net/fop.   Donations will also be accepted at the event.  

THANK YOU for joining and supporting us ! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                    
 
                                                          
 
 
 

Crisis Center Collection  
The Knights of Columbus will be handing out bags this weekend to benefit the 
Crisis Center, which serves abused women and their children in the area. 
Personal and hygiene goods are needed. Please place your donations in the 
labeled bags and return them to church next weekend, Sept. 24th & Sept. 25th. 
The labels suggest the needed products.  

Thank you for your generosity. God Bless! 
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Weekday Mass Schedule 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Liturgical Ministers 

September 17   5:30 p.m.   
Lectors –Joan Scheider, Jim Jamail                      E.M. - Kathy Jamail, Jeanette Matzinger, Emily Gaylord 
Ushers – Jack Scheider, Bill Gaylord                   Sacristan & Altar Server –Gary Olfers 
September 18  8:30 a.m. 
Lectors –Jackie Scott, Bill Steffek                       E.M. -  Diane Virdell, Pat Heilman, Jane Marino 
Ushers – Jerry Kramer, Jerry Pawelek                 Sacristan –Pat Heilman    Altar Server –Joe Marino 
September 18, 10:30 a.m. 
Lectors – Robert Goodall, Mandy Salazar          E.M. - Grace Gless, Patty Gosselin, Paul Gosselin 
Ushers – Ed Wenzel, Jack Gless                         Sacristan & Altar Server - Guy Fournier 
 

Happy Birthday 
Happy Birthday to Gabriela Castro, Tino Salazar and Kevin Virdell all celebrating their birthdays on September 21st       

Have a Happy Birthday and God’s blessings to you! 
 

Happy Anniversary 
Happy Anniversary to Pat & Cindy Cronin who will celebrate their 45th anniversary on September 18th and to  
Bob & Carole Goodman who will celebrate their 43rd anniversary on September 22nd.  Happy Anniversary! 
 

Prayer Request 
Please pray for: KK Rice, Bill Bedortha, Jennifer Ramirez, Sue Stubbs, Ed & Judy Steiniger, Liesa Otto, Sonny 
Blair, Ed Maugham, Barbara Erlenmeyer, Stacey Ashabranner, Eftehia Swagert, Emily Fenlon, Sharon Mickey, 
Katharine Matcham, Roberta Lawson, Emma Smith, Anita Fey, Bailey King, Mason Wiley, Sandy King, Pauline 
Estes, Bill Hutt, Marian Kneas, Sondra Holtzer, Nancy Harger, Clay Hazelwood, Ben Redler, Dee Fox, Ann 
Kirkland, Samantha Gosselin and Nancy Reynolds, Joe Jamail, Donia Casperson, Marian J. Averyt, Tanya Raba, 
Jody Jamail, Evonne Mikkelson, Eric Waltenbaugh, Betsy Crawford, Homer Ahr, Irene Huff , Ron Balsam, Mike 
Halloran, Bo MacMillan, Totty Burditt and Trisha Belota.                                                                                                                  

 
Please pray for those in our Armed Services 

Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek   Master Sgt. Steven O. Wiley    Matthew Anderson, USN 
Army Spc. Warren Andrews    SFC Erick DeAlba                  Lt. Christopher Carr 
Sgt. Corey K. Bradford    Staff Sgt. Adam Long  SFC Mary McLean 
1st Lt. Sean Zarsky, USAF    2nd Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF         Branden Carlson 
 Major Andrew Bochat              Lt. Col. Maria Bochat    SPC James Balestrini   
Captain Eric Barton                  Captain Heather Barton           LCDR Darby Gray 
Jakob Martinez - Army   Spc. Jeremy Ross               Britt Carlson                     

                                St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         
                                            MASSES 
Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 
Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 
 
CONFESSIONS 
Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 
ADORATION 
First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 
Phone:  830-598-8342   
Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 
Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 
Pastor - Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P. 
Pastor Email: rmpatino@aol.com 
Deacon John De La Garza: 512-771-6627 
Deacon Email: inksgranite@yahoo.com 
Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 
Paulist Fathers Website: www.paulist.org 
St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 
Office Administrator - Sandy Gracia/ Penny Breedlove 
 
PASTORAL COUNCIL 
President – Frank Trogus 830-596-8470 
Finance Council Chair – Brian Limoges   806-886-0335 
Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 
Faith Formation: Mandy Salazar 830-377-1687   Paula Wingate  989-708-7813 
Maintenance – Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 
Stewardship - Bill Bedortha 830-598-5930 
Finn Family Life Center – Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 
Music – Mary Williams 325-388-9120 
The Samaritans…reaching out – Ron Balsam 830-693-3084                          
 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon 830-598-9364 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sept. 17 Pat Beck+ 5:30 p.m. Sept. 24 George Bires+ 5:30 p.m. 

Sep. 18 Tom Rice+ 8:30 a.m. Sep. 25 Joe Kirkland+ 8:30 a.m. 

Sept. 18 Dr. Jack Sheehan+ 10:30 a.m. Sept. 25 Myriam Garcia (Bday) 10:30 a.m. 

Sept. 21 Martha & Tom Burt 5:30 p.m. Sept. 28 For the Parish 5:30 p.m. 

Sept. 22 Diego Alban  (Bday) 5:30 p.m. Sept. 29 Joe Jamail 5:30 p.m. 

Sept. 23 Max Washburn+ 8:00 a.m. Sept. 30 Col. JJ. Kohout 8:00 a.m. 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 

“My position here gives me the opportunity of measuring my thoughts convictions, views and 
plans with the most experienced and best minds in the Church, and many such outside the 
Church, and according to my sight, the work of the Paulists is not for one country only, but its 
spirit, extended over all Europe, would be an element of reconciliation and reconstruction.” 
[Letter from Rome, February 24, 1870] 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe something 
miraculous has happened, please phone Fr. Paul Robichaud, CSP, at 202-269-2519 and tell him your story. 
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